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Subject Line: CDC and OPA Survey of Health Care Providers
Dear [INSERT PHYSICIAN NAME],

Recently, a survey titled “2018-2019 Survey of Health Care Providers about Family Planning Attitudes and Practices” seeking information on your attitudes and practices related to contraception provision was mailed to you. You were selected randomly from a list of practicing physicians in the United States to participate in the survey.

If you have already completed and returned the survey, thank you. If not, please consider doing so today. The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the HHS Office of Population Affairs (OPA) will use results to develop educational materials and tools for providers related to family planning service provision.  

If you did not receive a survey, or if it was misplaced, please contact Dr. Lauren Zapata (770-488-6358), or send an email to: familyplanningsurvey@cdc.gov. You may also complete the survey online (see instructions below).
If you do not provide family planning services to at least 2 women of reproductive age per week, on average, please let us know so we can remove you from our list.  

Sincerely,
	[image: image1.png]Aowinae. b wa





	Lauren B. Zapata, PhD

	Epidemiologist

	CDC, Division of Reproductive Health


To complete the survey online, visit: www.insertwebsitehere.com. 
Only authorized users may complete the survey and your unique username and password are provided below. The web survey is conducted from a secure https (SSL) service using the same type of internet security as is used for handling credit card transactions. If you have any problems accessing or completing the survey, please contact [insert email here]. 

To access the survey: 

Your username is:
XX



Your password is: 
XX
Insert Survey


 ID Here








